
IFC SHORTCAST 

If you care to participate in this show of appreciation please let us know. 

Please let us know how much you would like to contribute. 

By Mail- IFC, P.O. Box 22, Islamorada, FL 33036 

By E-mail: vinnie@theislamoradafishinaclub.com 

By Telephone: @ 305-664-4735 

 

Member Name:  

$50.00              $100.00     $250.00    Other  

                                                                                  

Dear Fellow Members and Friends, 

The Holiday Season is upon us and this time of year, especially, is a time to reflect on the  

passing of another year, appreciate our blessings and what we may do for others.  This year 

has been challenging to say the least with a pandemic that has virtually changed all aspects of 

our lives.  Certainly our thoughts are with those who have experienced adverse health or those 

families who have lost loved ones.   
 

This year has been especially hard on those in the hospitality industry with lost time, or worse, 

lost positions.  We are so fortunate that we have a fantastic team of hospitality professionals at 

the Islamorada Fishing Club who have stayed the course through the ups and downs of this 

year as we all worked through a very fluid situation.  Even so, our team has had to sacrifice 

hours (income) during times when IFC was not able to open and/or could not operate at      

maximum capacity. 

Now more than before, it is important that we as members recognize the team that provides us 

with so many memorable evenings of great food, great drinks, and great friends.  I hope you 

will join me and the Board in contributing to the Holiday Bonus Pool.  In this edition of 

Shortcast, you will find an enclosed bonus slip that allows you to show your appreciation to our 

13 hard-working employees. Slips will be available at the Club as well or you could contact  

Vinnie by phone or email (vinnie@theislamoradafishingclub.com) and he will debit your         

account. Our combined generosity will likely make a positive impact on our team members and 

their families during the Holidays. 
 

May you have a Happy and Joyous Season with continued good health for the New Year and 

beyond! 

Sincerely, 

Joe Roth III, President 

Islamorada Fishing Club 

mailto:vinnie@theislamoradafishingclub.com


IFC Covid-19 Protocols 

 

     Although the State has moved into Phase 3, Monroe County still 

requires a face covering in all business’s upon entering, once you have  

been seated you may remove your mask. If you get up to use the restroom  

or converse with friends at another table, you must wear a mask.  

 

Despite moving to phase 3, we will not be filling the club to capacity,  

 

We will also try our best to keep all table reservations at a safe distance 

 

We will not be restarting our Friday night happy Hour until further notice  

 

We are currently only serving lunch Thursday, Friday & Saturday but we 

will reevaluate lunch as we move forward in the season. All these steps are 

in the best interest of all members and staff. 

 

You are required to make a reservation to dine at the club.  

 

Please make reservations, preferably 24 – 48 hours in advance 

 

Same day and last-minute reservations will take all guidelines into 

consideration 

 

Please arrive on time for your reservation and know that in some cases we 

may have to re-seat your table to allow other members access for dinner. 

  

Bar seating will be available only for cocktails prior to moving to your 

table, so long as it does not exceed your reservation time. 
 

 

We ask for all member’s cooperation as it applies to reservations and face          coverings. 

All these steps are in the best interest of all members and staff. We will continue to do this 



  
 

TIS THE SEASON FOR SHARING AND GIVING 

THE ISLAMORADA FISHING CLUB IS  

Having a Food Drive To Benefit 

 

The Islamorada Baptist Church 
 

ANY CANNED OR BOXED ITEM WILL BE  

ACCEPTED 
 

Let’s all try to make some Family’s 

Christmas Plentiful 

 





Member Dues and Food & Beverage  

Minimums 

Member Annual Dues & Minimum amounts are billed  

automatically according to membership categories: 
 

Resident Dues — $1100.00 Annually plus $1100.00 Food & Beverage Minimum 

 

Non Resident Dues — $750.00 Annually  plus  $750.00 Food & Beverage 

 Minimum 

 

Spouse Privilege Dues — $550.00 Annually plus $550.00 Food & Beverage 

Minimum 

 

Guides Dues — $250.00 Annually  plus $250.00 Food & Beverage Minimum 

 

Intermediate {21-35} Dues—$375.00 Annually  plus $375.00 Food &  

Beverage Minimum 

 

Corporate/Equity– Resident Dues—  $1900   No Food & Beverage Minimum 
 

Corporate/Non Resident Dues—  $1900   No Food & Beverage Minimum 
 

If the Food & Beverage minimum is not met upon renewal of your       

annual dues, the minimum left will be automatically charged to 

your   account. Taxes and services Charges do count towards your 

Food &  Beverage Minimums. 
 

Please be sure we have the most recent E-Mail, Home address,  

updated credit card information as well as a contact Telephone  

number on file at the club.  

If you are not currently receiving E-mails from the club. It maybe that we 

need an update or that you need to check your “Spam  

Filter” 



December 2020 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
  1 2 

 

3 4 5 

Prime Rib 

Night 

6 

 

7 8 

 

9 10 11 12 

Prime Rib 

Night 

 

 

13 

 

14 

 

15 

 

16 17 
 

18 19 

Prime Rib 

Night 

20 21 22 23 24 

Closed 

25 

Merry 

XMAS 

26 

Prime Rib 

Night 

 

 

27 28 29 30 31  

New Years 

Eve 

Jan 1 

Closed 

Jan 2 

Prime Rib 

Night 


